September, October 2021 Prayer Requests? Go to: www.intfrs.com or wwwi.intfrep.com

Dear Friends and Co-Laborers:

We appreciate so very much your prayers and financial support over these many years, and
especially in this year of 2021. The Lord has graciously blessed the Tinsley family this year in
supplying many needs and answering many prayers. Praise God!

The churches God established through our ministry in Cyprus are still active and reaching
souls for Christ. Through New Manna Baptist Church in Marion, NC, and Bro. Ken Young, we
were able to send Bibles and tracts to the churches. We ourselves have also sent gospel tracts
and are planning to send more.

We are completely surrendered to do God’s will in the remainder of 2021, and in the years to
come. I have a tract ministry and am giving out tracts just about everywhere. Also, we are
involved in intercessory prayer and have links at the top of this letter for anyone to send
prayer requests. Hopefully, we will be able to minister again at the Autumn Care Rehabilitation
Center in Marion, NC, once we are cleared to go back. The pandemic caused our ministry to
end there for awhile.

Serving our Lord Jesus Christ,

Charles & Oleen Tinsley

Contact: Charles & Oleen Tinsley 751 Harris Ave NW Valdese, NC 28690 charlestinsley@mwbm.org

Sending Church: Bible Baptist Church PO Box 1544 Pickens, SC29671 Pastor Mark Dibler
Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA30517 ph706.654.2818




